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Fruitdale Families, 
 
What a start to the school 
year!  We really appreciate 
your patience as we are ad-
justing to school during a 
pandemic.  While school is 
still school, we have many 
new systems and procedures 
that have taken a little getting 
used to.   
 
Some things to touch on as 
we begin the month of Octo-
ber: 
 
Face Masks: 
Your students and our staff 
are all adjusting to face 
masks, and we are all doing 
great.  Thank you for support-
ing us with this expecta-
tion.  Your students are com-
ing with them every day and 
they are wearing them.  If you 
are the parent of a kindergar-
tener, you may want to send 
an extra one in the back-
pack.  Some of our little ones' 
face masks get a little wet 
and then are uncomfortable 
to wear.  We also have extras 
at school if this is a prob-
lem.    

Parking Lot: 
Thank you for your patience 
in our parking lot.  Pick up is 
different this year.  Parents 
are doing an amazing job be-
ing patient during release 
time.  Please remember, if 
you are getting out of your car 
to pick up your little one, 
please stand behind the 
cones, wear a facemask, 
and  socially distance six feet 
apart.  A staff member will 
come to your car or talk to 
you on our sidewalk and we 
will get your students as 
quickly as possible.  
 
Breakfast and Lunch: 
Kindergarten-3rd grade- 
Breakfast and lunch are 
served in the class-
room.  Every student at 
Fruitdale is eligible for a free 
breakfast and lunch.   

4th-5th Grade- Breakfast and 
lunch can be delivered via the 
bus.  Just call 541-476-7733 to 
find the nearest pick up loca-
tion.  You may also pick up lunch-
es at Fruitdale on Mondays, 
Wednesday, and Thursdays from 
12:00-12:30 outside of the 
Fruitdale cafeteria.   
 

Thank you for helping to make our 
Fruitdale community amazing.  If 
you have any questions, please 
call our office at 541-476-2276. 

Heather Yount, Principal  .  Vickie Brown, Office Manager   
Fruitdale Elementary  .  1560 Bill Baker Way  .  Grants Pass, OR 97527 

School Hours  .  7:20 am to 2:25 pm  .  Doors open at 7:00 am 
 



 

 

Water bottles have been provid-
ed for each student this year. To 
keep areas sanitized, we are ask-
ing each student to take home 
their water bottles every day to 
be washed. Please make sure to 
bring them back daily. 

It is amazing how fast 
the clothing in the Lost 
and Found accumu-
lates. Please make sure 
to label your student’s 
clothing so it can find 
its way back to its 
owner. 

Just a reminder:  If your child needs to have medication brought to the school, 
please follow these rules: 
1. All prescription medications must be in original bottle. 
2. All pain and cold medications must be in original packaging. No baggies. 
3. All bottles must be labeled with students name. 
4. A permission slip form must be completed for each medication. 

October 12 
No School 

The office MUST be in-
formed of after school plan 
changes. Please call the  
office before 1:45 or send  
a note with your child. 

Miss Katie Allen 
Kindergarten 

Miss Stephanie Cudahy 
Kindergarten 

Miss Ariel Lingo 
2nd Grade 

I am very excited to start my 
journey at Fruitdale. My 

husband and I have 1 son, 3 
dogs and 2 cats. I have lived 
in some great places, includ-

ing Hawaii! I graduated 
from Southern Oregon Uni-
versity. I taught 1st grade for 

5 years before coming to 
Fruitdale. 

This is my second year 
teaching. I graduated with 
my Bachelor of Education 

from Southern Oregon 
University. I completed 
my student teaching at 

Fruitdale! I love to read, 
listen to music and spend 
time with my family. I am 
super excited to be back 

this year. 

Favorites: 
Color:  Blue/Green 
Food: Pineapple 

Snack: Ice Cream 
Drink: Buble 

Hobby: Crafting 

Favorites: 
Color:  Purple 
Food: Sushi 

Snack: Chips/Salso 
Drink: Iced Tea 
Hobby: Reading 

Favorites: 
Color:  Yellow 
Food: Pizza 

Snack: Ice Cream 
Drink: Lemonade 

Hobby: Hiking/Sports 

This is my first year teaching 
and I am excited to be here! I 
grew up in Grants Pass and 
graduated from Hidden Val-

ley. I attended college at  NW 
Christian University, where I 
played volleyball and soft-

ball. I am honored to be 
working in my alumni dis-

trict! I am looking forward to             
             a great year! 



 

 



 

 


